
  

              PASQUOTANK COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA                                               

              MARCH 26, 2019 

 

The Pasquotank County Board of Commissioners met today in a joint meeting with the Board of 

Education on Tuesday, March 26, 2019 in the WC Witherspoon Memorial Library Community 

Room.           

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jeff Dixon, Chairman 

    Cecil Perry 

    Frankie Meads 

    Charles H. Jordan 

    Sean Lavin 

    Barry Overman 

             

MEMBERS ABSENT: Lloyd Griffin, Vice-Chairman 

            

OTHERS PRESENT: Sparty Hammett, County Manager 

    R. Michael Cox, County Attorney 

    Sheri Small, Finance Officer 

    Shelley Cox, Planning Director  

         

Also present were Interim School superintendent Dr. JoAnne Sanders, members of the Board of 

Education, and school staff. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Chairman Dixon. 

 

ECPPS Board Chair Sharon Warden and other school faculty previewed their 2019-20 budget 

request, which included: 

 

 Replacement of HVAC unit at Northside Elementary School 

 Replacement of HVAC unit at Northeastern High School 

 Replacement of HVAC unit at H.L. Trigg 

 Upgrade Google Chromebooks in the middle and high schools 

 Expand use of iPads for K-2 

 Interior painting for River Road Middle School and P.W. Moore Elementary School 

 Increase local supplements paid for teachers 

 More funding for operational costs, including covering pass through money paid to the 

Northeast Academy for Aerospace and Advanced Technologies. 

 

Ms. Warden also provided an overview of the many positive programs offered to students in the 

Elizabeth City Pasquotank County Public Schools. 

 

Motion was made by Sean Lavin, seconded by Charles Jordan to adjourn the 

meeting.  The motion carried and the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

 

                     ____________________________________ 

                  CHAIRMAN 

 

__________________________________ 

CLERK TO THE BOARD 


